
  Attachment I: Resolutions 
 

 

 

 RESOLUTION for ASEE-SE 2020 Annual Meeting 

 
Whereas the Southeastern Section of the American Society for Engineering Education has been the 

guest of Auburn University at Auburn, Alabama, during its annual meeting on 8-10 March 2020; and 

Whereas the members of the Section wish to acknowledge with grateful appreciation the efforts of 

those responsible for the hospitality and outstanding arrangements and who have contributed to the 

success and fellowship of the meeting; 

THEREFORE, LET IT BE RESOLVED: 

FIRST, that we thank Auburn University and its faculty and administration for the invitation to meet in 

Auburn, Alabama, at the Brown-Kopel Engineering Student Achievement Center, for the pleasant and 

worthwhile experiences which resulted;  

SECOND, that we express our particular appreciation to the Auburn University campus hosts, Dr. 

Christopher Roberts, Dean of the Samuel Ginn College of Engineering, and to the Host Committee who 

worked so effectively under the capable leadership of Host Site Coordinator John Y. Hung: Danny 

Doyle, Steve Duke, Faith Fain, Crystal Gulledge, Katie Hardy, Joni Lakin, Angie Lemke, Aileen Manos, 

Tyler Patterson, P.K. Raju, Jeffery Rice, and Thaddeus Roppel;  

THIRD, that we thank the Executive Committee of the Southeastern Section under the leadership of 

section president Dr. Tim Wilson; Technical Program Chair, Dr. David Calamas; Paper Management 

Website Coordinator, Dr. Tyson Hall; and Dr. John Brocato, Proceedings Editor; as well as the division 

chairs serving as review advocates and section members serving as session moderators for their part 

in planning and support of an excellent conference program;  

FOURTH, that we recognize the fine efforts of Dr. Natalia Cardelino, Student Poster Coordinator; 

FIFTH, that we express our appreciation to Dr. Bonnie Ferri for an outstanding Plenary Address on 

Monday; 

SIXTH, that we express our appreciation to Dr. Gary Steffen, ASEE VP of Member Affairs and Director 

of the School of Polytechnic at Purdue University Fort Wayne, for his informational luncheon address 

on Monday; 

SEVENTH, that we express our appreciation to Dr. Larry Monroe, for his engaging, insightful, and 

challenging fireside chat on Monday evening; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that a copy of these resolutions be included in the minutes of this 

meeting, and that the Secretary be instructed to transmit copies to all concerned. 

 
Respectfully submitted by the Committee on Resolutions 

Dr. Priya Goeser, ASEE-SE President Elect 2019–2020, chair 
 




